
Minutes of the September 12, 2017 White River Township Board Meeting 

Attendees: Mark Messick, Greg Rainbolt, Peggy Young, Dave Pollard. 

Mary Sue Kane, Mary Lou Habicht. 

Call to order at 7:00 P.M. — by Greg Rainbolt. 

I. Pledge of Allegiance 

II. Approval of WRT Board Minutes (February 28, 2017) 

Moved by Dave Pollard and seconded by Peggy Young. 

Vote: Ayes 3 Nays 0. 	February 28, 2017 Minutes approved. 

III. WRT 2018 Budget Estimates and Tax Levies (Public Hearing) 

WRT Board Chairman Greg Rainbolt called the public hearing to order and announced 
Trustee Mark Messick will have the floor to present his 2018 WRT budget proposal. 

The public hearing attendees were Trustee Mark Messick, WRT Board members Dave 
Pollard, Greg Rainbolt, and Peggy Young also present were WRT employees Mary Sue 
Kane and Mary Lou Habicht; no other members of the public were present. 

Trustee Mark Messick and WRT Board members reviewed and discussed the 2018 WRT 
Budget Estimates and Tax Levies. 

The proposed budget for Township Fund 0101 is $119,530. 
The proposed budget for Township Assistance Fund 0840 is $55,100. 
The total projected 2018 WRT budget is $174,630. 

Greg Rainbolt asked if there were any other comments from the public and after hearing 
none the public hearing was closed. 

IV. Any other business that may come before the WRT Board 

Trustee Mark Messick notified the WRT Board that he has allowed field representative 
Dawn Ray from the DLGF to receive mail at the township address. Mark Messick also 
stated that he has allowed the Johnson County Sheriff to post 4 signs reserving parking 
spots for their deputies. The Trustee and WRT Board discussed whether to impose a tax 
levy and rate to fund the 2018 budget. The next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday 
September 26, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. 
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Approved By: 

Isict 
egory Rainbo t — Chairman 	 Da e 

Approved By: 

Margaret M 
Jk)  

oung — ecretar 
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V. Adjournment — 

Moved by Peggy Young and seconded Dave Pollard. 

The motion is for adjournment of the WRT Board Meeting. 

Vote: Ayes 3 Nays 0. 	WRT 9-12-2017 Meeting was adjourned. 

Approved By: 

David S. Pollard — Member 
	

Date 

*A tape and transcript of the above meeting is housed in the Trustee's Office. 
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